GEORGE ADAMSKI
PALOMAR TERRACES
STAR ROUTE
VALLEY CENTER, CALIFORNIA

July 5, 1956

Dear Mr. Kubota:

Just a little note of thanks and appreciation for your full and sincere cooperation in serving our brothers of your nation as you have done.

It was good to receive your letter telling of the acceptance of the translation of INSIDE THE SPACE SHIPS by the publisher this year. The Japanese people will surely be indebted to you for all that you have done, and the space Brothers do have need of sincere workers like you in every nation.

You cannot help but have been greatly enlightened as you translated this book. And as you live moment by moment as the Brothers have told us they live, joys previously unknown will bless you day by day.

Again, thank you and with every kind wish.

Very sincerely,

daush

GEORGE ADAMSKI

GA: 1m